Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Professional Engineers
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
61G15-35.003
Qualification Program for Special Inspectors of Threshold Buildings

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on April 23, 2018, the Board of Professional Engineers, received a petition for variance or waiver filed by Andrew Schrader, P.E., of the requirement in paragraph 61G15-35.003(1)(c), F.A.C., that licensed professional engineers whose principal practice is structural field inspections possess each of the certifications identified in paragraph 61G15-35.004(2)(f), F.A.C., at the time of application. The Board will consider this petition at its next meeting. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board of Professional Engineers, 2639 North Monroe Street, Suite B-112, Tallahassee, Florida 32303, within 14 days of publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Zana Raybon, Executive Director, at the above address or telephone: (850)521-0050 or by email: zraybon@fbpe.org.
